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Dear Mr Kelly, 
 
Further to your request for information received on 26/03/2013 and allocated reference number  
FOI-2013-1446 please find below our response to your question. 
 
 
Question 
 
Could you please give me a breakdown of the gross pay of the Trust's Chief Executive and Chair every year 
for the last 5 years including bonuses and any other perks. 
 
Would also be grateful if you could reveal the amount of pension entitlements pertaining to these two posts 
for every year during the period in question. 
 
 
Response 
 
The Trust publishes total staff levels in its Annual Report and Accounts.   
 
The remuneration and retirement benefits of all Directors, together with all other relevant disclosures are set 
out within the Annual Accounts.  Accounting policies for pensions and other retirement benefits are also set 
out in the Annual Accounts. 
 
Please find below; a summary table and a link to copies of the documents in full. 
http://www.alderhey.co.uk/Media_Centre/Trust_publications.asp 
 

Financial Year Annual Accounts 

2011 / 2012 Page 106, Notes 7.1 and 7.2 
2010 / 2011 Page 93, Notes 7.1 and 7.2 
2009 / 2010 Page 65, Notes 7.1 and 7.2 
2008 / 2009 Page 57, Notes 5.4.1 and 5.4.2 
2007 / 2008 Page 40 

 
 
If you have any queries about this response or wish to discuss your request further please contact the 
Information Governance team.  
 
If you are unhappy with the response provided, you are entitled, under the Freedom of Information Act to 
request an internal review. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Information Governance Team 
IM&T Department 
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The information supplied to you continues to be protected by the Copyright, Designs and Patents 
Act 1988. You are free to use it for your own purposes, including any non-commercial research you 
are doing and for the purposes of news reporting. Any other re-use, for example commercial 
publication and subscription charge, would require the permission of the copyright holder. In 
accordance with the Re-Use of Public Sector Information Regulations 2005, information provided to 
you may not be used for commercial publication, subscription charge or sold on to a third party, 
without the permission of Alder Hey Children’s NHS Foundation Trust. 


